
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land - The Gunditjmara People. We  
acknowledge their ancestors with respect & commit to working for reconciliation & justice. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

PARISH STAFF:                        Fr John Fitzgerald (Parish Priest) 

                                                      Fr John Corrigan (Assistant Priest) 

                                                      Barry Wolff (Business Manager) 

                                                      Leanne McElgunn (Secretary) 

                                                      Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance)  

 SAFEGUARDING OFFICER Anne Maree Mugavin   

                                                                                                                                     We are a Child Safe Parish 
 

     Office Hours:  Monday to Friday: 9.00am - 1.00pm; 1.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: Michael Gray (St Joseph’s School) 

Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)  
 

WEEK-END LITURGIES: Sunday: 8.30am - 10.30am - 6.00pm 

 Purnim: 11.00am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays) 

                                               (Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays) 
 

WEEK-DAY LITURGIES: Tuesday & Friday: 10.00am  

                                                Thursday: 10.00am (Port Fairy) 

                                                Friday: 10.30am (Reconciliation)                                                  

                                                      
Deaths: Annie Seabright 
 

Anniversaries: Annie Frazer, Murt Murrihy, Janet Fraser 
 

Baptism Preparation: This Tuesday at 7.30pm. Please contact Office 
 

Anointing Mass: Thursday 28th November at 2.00pm 
 

Postcards: Depicting Church & Hall available from Parish Office: $2 each or 3 for $5 
 

St Vincent de Paul: East Warrnambool Conference has Columban calendars and 

Christmas cards available after Mass at OLHC.  
 

Warrnambool Symphony Orchestra: Presenting ‘Peter & the Wolff’ Sunday 24th 

November 2.00pm & 4.00pm at Lighthouse Theatre. Audience participation 

encouraged. Tickets $15 

Stewardship  -  Finances 
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of October 

Parish:  $2,012.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820  Presbytery: $1,356.00 

NB: Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL 
Parish Office: 5562 2231       

E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 
 

We remember those who have died during the year (2019) as well as our 

loved ones who have passed from this world to eternal life. 
 

You are invited to record the names of deceased family members and 

friends you wish to remember. The Book of Remembrance is at the foot of 

the sanctuary. 
 

November Mass Offerings: envelopes are available on your seat 

 

Plenary Council: Theme for the next session is ‘How is God calling us to be a 

Christ-centred Church that is Prayerful & Eucharistic?’Next regional gathering will 

be at Our Lady Help of Christians at 3.00pm on Sunday 17th November.  
 

Moving Forward: ‘Open Space’ is a small step in Healing and Health for people. 

Come and explore the ways we heal and care together: in church, in our schools, in 

multiple services, in community, in Warrnambool. Saturday 23rd November at the 

Emmanuel Centre, Botanic Rd 10.00am to 2.00pm. 
 

Internationally Acclaimed Organist: Invitation to hear Thomas Heywood at a Pre-

Dinner Concert at St Joseph’s this Friday 6.00pm to 7.00pm. Hear & See how the 

hands and feet work live on screen. Adult $30 Conc $25 U 18 free. Further 

information in Gathering Space.  
 

St John of God Auxiliary: Looking for donations of second hand novels. They can 

be left in Gathering Space. Thank you. 
 

Meetings: Wednesday: Council of Priests (Ballarat) 

 

Thanksgiving Program: Thank you to parishioners who commit to our Program. It 

enables St Joseph’s Parish to be of service to our faith community and beyond.  

You can join the Program through the envelope system or by direct debit or credit 

card. If you need further information please contact Parish Office. 
 

Please Note: There has been an increase in Tax Deduction Allowance, from 20% to 

40%. This applies to the current financial year. 

 

Name …………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Address ……………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Phone ……………………………..Email …………………………………………… 

 

Envelopes  (  )                             Direct Debit  (  )                           Credit Card  (  ) 
 

Please place on the collection plate or contact Parish Office (5562 2231)  Thank you 


